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A meeting of the Walpole Town Hall Re-Use Committee was held on July 31, 2018 at 6:30pm in 

the Executive Conference Room at Walpole Town Hall.  

The following members were in attendance: 

Richard Pilla, Chair 

Christine Cochrane, Secretary  

Roger Turner 

Mark Trudell 

Ron Fucile 

Cliff Barnes, Vice Chair 

The following member was not present: 

Beth Pelick  

The following guests were in attendance: 

Patrick Shield - Asst. TA 

 

Richard Pilla calls the meeting to order at 6:36pm. 

 

Minutes July 10, 2018 
Cliff Barnes makes a motion to accept and approve the minutes of 7/10/18. Ron Fucile seconds 

the motion. The motion is approved 6-0-0.  

 

Summary  

• Patrick Shield gives an overview of possible funds coming from the state. He also reports that 

Mark Almeda has until next Friday to submit the signed RFQ. 

• Mr. Pilla reports he has contacted several surrounding performance establishments to arrange 

for a tour for those interested Committee Members. Mr. Pilla will inform members of the date 

and time. 

• The Committee reviews and shares thoughts on the disposition matrix.  

• Next meeting will be on 8/21/18 
 

Adjourn 

Mark Trudell makes a motion to adjourn at 8:10pm. Mr. Barnes seconds the motion. The motion 

is approved 6-0-0. 
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